

March 26, 2019

RE: Maintenance at Worsham-Steed Tolar Hub Facility

Dear Customer:

The Worsham-Steed Tolar Hub facility will be shut-in for maintenance. We expect this operation to take **four to six hours on April 9, 2019.** This maintenance will affect the Worsham-Steed interconnects with North Texas Pipeline (Enterprise and Energy Transfer), Atmos LineX and Energy Transfer Cleburne Lateral. No nominations for storage or hubbing service at these interconnects will be accepted during the shut-in.

Therefore, pursuant to Section 6.3 "Nominations and Scheduling", (i) "Routine Maintenance" of the Service Agreement, we are hereby giving notice of such maintenance.

Please contact Johnny Ulrich at (713) 623-5931 or Terri Fiandt at (713) 623-5919 if you have any questions. Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

John/Holcomb

President and CEO